
4th Grade Strawberry Hill Book Club 

February 7, March 4, April 4, & May 2 

 

 

 

Are you a 4th grader?  Do you love reading?  Would you like to have a place 

to talk about books with other book lovers?  Then consider joining the  

4th Grade Strawberry Hill Book Club! We will read a different book each 

month and then meet after school the first Thursday of each month to discuss 

the book. *The only exception will be in March.  We will meet  

Monday, March 4 because of Parent/Teacher Conferences that week.   

Book Club will be over at 4:15.  Your parent(s) need to make  

arrangements to pick you up. 

 

The first meeting will take place Thursday, February 7 in the library and will 

last until 4:15.  The first books will be distributed.  You will be responsible 

for reading the book on your own before our next meeting, Monday, March 4.   

 

Contact me with questions.  Ms. Diana Lord  

dlord@anamosa.k12.ia.us​ or 462-3549 
Hope to see you there! 

 

------------------------------------------------------ 

Return to Ms. Lord by February 1, 2019 

 

I give my child permission to attend the 4th Grade Strawberry Hill Book Club.  I 

will make arrangements to pick my child up outside by the flagpole at 4:15 the days 

that book club meets. 

 

_________________________ ___________________________ 

Student name Parent Signature 

 

mailto:dlord@anamosa.k12.ia.us

